<u>Dame Judith Macgregor's term as</u> <u>Interim Chair of the British Tourist</u> <u>Authority has been extended</u>

The Secretary of State has extended Dame Judith Macgregor's term as Interim Chair of the British Tourist Authority, for a term of three months commencing on 1 May 2022 until 31 July 2022. This extension has been made while t...

Monica Chadha, Edgar Wright, Scott Stuber, Elizabeth Karlsen and Laura Miele have been appointed to the British Film Institute

The Secretary of State for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport has appointed Monica Chadha, Edgar Wright, Scott Stuber, Elizabeth Karlsen and Laura Miele to the Board of the BFI Governors for a term of four years commencing on...

<u>ASRU operational newsletter, 1 April 2022</u>

Newsletter issued by the Animals in Science Regulation Unit.

Chair appointed to the National Mental Capacity Forum

The Ministry of Justice and the Department of Health and Social Care are pleased to announce that Dr Margaret Flynn has been appointed Chair of the National Mental Capacity Forum.

Head of OSCE Mission to Skopje: UK response, 7 April 2022

UK Ambassador thanks Head of OSCE's Mission to Skopje for the Mission's work on social cohesion, professionalisation of law enforcement and gender in North Macedonia.